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Right here, we have countless book philippine army aptitude test battery result
2014 and collections to check out. We additionally find the money for variant
types and along with type of the books to browse. The tolerable book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as capably as various extra sorts of books
are readily straightforward here.
As this philippine army aptitude test battery result 2014, it ends stirring
physical one of the favored books philippine army aptitude test battery result
2014 collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to
look the amazing book to have.

Philippine-American Military History, 1902_1942 Richard B. Meixsel 2002-12-16
Military obligations rested lightly upon the Filipino people for much of the
period that America occupied the Philippines, but Filipinos could enlist in the
United States Army and Navy, attend the service academies at West Point and
Annapolis, or join military organizations restricted to duty in the islands
such as the Philippine Scouts, Philippine Constabulary, Philippine National
Guard, and the navy's insular force. In the 1930s, the Philippine government
established its own armed forces. Throughout much of this time, the U.S. army
also kept a substantial portion of its troop strength in the Philippines. This
annotated bibliography of nearly 700 titles highlights the extent and variety
of the Philippine-American military experience from the conquest of the islands
by the United States in 1902 to the defeat of Philippine and American forces by
the Japanese in 1942. The bibliography includes memoirs and biographies of
Filipino and American officers and enlisted men (from MacArthur to Ferdinand
Marcos), unit histories, army post and navy base histories, medals and insignia
books, and the most extensive list of prisoner-of-war memoirs yet published.
Annotations address controversies such as the widely disparate estimates of
American deaths on the Bataan Death March and include previously unpublished
information, such as casualty figures for American and Philippine forces in
1941-1942.
Human Rights Obligations of Non-State Armed Groups Daragh Murray 2016-05-05
This book is concerned with the international regulation of non-state armed
groups. Specifically, it examines the possibility of subjecting armed groups to
international human rights law obligations. First addressed is the means by
which armed groups may be bound by international law. Of particular interest is
the de facto control theory and the possibility that international law may be
applied in the absence of direct treaty regulation. Application of this theory
is dependent upon an armed group's establishment of an independent existence,
as demonstrated by the displacement of state authority. This means that armed
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groups are treated as a vertical authority, thereby maintaining the established
hierarchy of international regulation. At issue therefore is not a radical
approach to the regulation of non-state actors, but rather a modification of
the traditional means of application in response to the reality of the
situation. The attribution of international human rights law obligations to
armed groups is then addressed in light of potential ratione personae
restrictions. International human rights law treaties are interpreted in light
of the contemporary international context, on the basis that an international
instrument has to be applied within the framework of the entire legal system
prevailing at the time of interpretation. Armed groups' status as vertical
authorities facilitates the vertical application of international human rights
law in a manner consistent with both the object and purpose of the law and its
foundation in human dignity. Finally, if international human rights law is to
be applied to armed groups, its application must be effective in practice. A
context-dependent division of responsibility between the territorial state and
the armed group is proposed. The respect, protect, fulfil framework is adapted
to facilitate the application of human rights obligations in a manner
consistent with the control exerted by both the state and the armed group.
''Daragh Murray's book analyses the practical and theoretical difficulties
associated with the topic of the international human rights obligations of nonstate armed groups by considering the latest developments in this field and
suggesting ways forward. His proposals are realistic and carefully argued; this
book should be essential reading for anyone grappling with this subject.''
Andrew Clapham, Professor of International Law at the Graduate Institute of
International and Development Studies.
A Guide to Intra-state Wars Jeffrey S. Dixon 2015-08-12 Sourcing data and
analyses from the rigorous Correlates of War Project, A Guide to Intra-state
Wars describes how civil war is defined and categorized and presents data and
descriptions for nearly 300 civil wars waged from 1816 to 2014. Analyzing
trends over time and regions, this work is the definitive source for
understanding the phenomenon of civil war, bringing together an explanation of
the theoretical premises driving the Correlates of War Project, along with
revisions to categories of, and actors in, civil wars that have been made over
the years, and data from the Nations, States and Entities civil war dataset.
Features: Provides detailed case studies of nearly 300 civil wars from 1816 to
2014. Combines the systematic study of war with analyses of trends over time
and regions. Includes discussion of the different types of actors in
international relations and presents data from the Nations, States, and
Entities dataset. Considers data describing non-state participants (rebels) in
civil wars.
The Philippine Archipelago Yves Boquet 2017-04-19 This book presents an updated
view of the Philippines, focusing on thematic issues rather than a description
region by region. Topics include typhoons, population growth, economic
difficulties, agrarian reform, migration as an economic strategy, the growth of
Manila, the Muslim question in Mindanao, the South China Sea tensions with
China and the challenges of risk, vulnerability and sustainable development.
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Index to Army Regulations United States. War Department 1930
The Statutes at Large of the United States from ... United States 1903
Report of the Chief of Engineers U.S. Army United States. Army. Corps of
Engineers 1904 Includes the Report of the Mississippi River Commission, 1881-19
.
KVS TGT (TRAINED GRADUATE TEACHER) RECRUITMENT EXAMINATION (14 PRACTICE SETS)
TEAM PRABHAT 2021-01-19 KVS KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN TGT (TRAINED GRADUATE
TEACHER) Recruitment Examination 14 PRACTICE SETS
United States Army in WWII - the Pacific - the Fall of the Philippines
Professor Louis Morton 2014-08-15 [Includes 11 tables, 25 maps and 71
illustrations] The soldier reading these pages would do well to reflect on the
wisdom of the statement exhibited in a Japanese shrine: "Woe unto him who has
not tasted defeat." Victory too often leads to overconfidence and erases the
memory of mistakes. Defeat brings into sharp focus the causes that led to
failure and provides a fruitful field of study for those soldiers and laymen
who seek in the past lessons for the future. The statesman and the unformed
citizen reading these pages will realize that our military means as well as our
estimates and plans must always be in balance with our long-range national
policy. This lesson-signposted by the Battle of Manila Bay; the Treaty of
Paris, signed in December 1898 when we decided to keep the Philippines; the
Washington Conference of 1921-22; and the Manchurian Crisis of 1931-we ignored
before Pearl Harbor. The result was defeat on the field of battle and the loss
of the Philippine Islands.
Report of the Chief of Ordnance United States. Army. Ordnance Department 1914
Report of the Chief of Engineers, U.S. Army United States. Army. Corps of
Engineers 1917
The Public Statutes at Large of the United States of America United States.
Department of State 1903
A Compilation of the Acts of the Philippine Commission United States.
Philippine Commission (1900-1916) 1908
Terrorism and Insurgency in Asia Benjamin Schreer 2019-04-01 The rise of the
Islamic State since 2014 has led to the re-emergence of terrorism as a serious
security threat in Asia. Coupled with the ongoing terrorism and insurgency
challenges from both radical religious extremists and also ethno-nationalist
insurgencies, it is clear that some parts of Asia remain mired in armed
rebellion despite decades of nation-building. While the situation in
Afghanistan and Pakistan has obviously deteriorated, there is also a growing
terrorist challenge, on top of armed insurgencies, in other parts of Asia. A
common theme in armed rebellions in the region has been the lack of legitimacy
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of the state and the presence of fundamental causes stemming from political,
economic or social grievances. Addressing rebellion in the region thus requires
a comprehensive approach involving transnational co-operation, addressing
fundamental grievances, and also the use of more innovative approaches, such as
religious rehabilitation and reconciliation programmes.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1958
United States Code United States 1957
Biographic Register of the Department of State United States. Dept. of State
1925
The Europa Directory of International Organizations 2022 Europa Publications
2022-07-28 The Europa Directory of International Organizations 2022 serves as
an unequalled one-volume guide to the contemporary international system. Within
a clear, unique framework the recent activities of all major international
organizations are described in detail. Given alongside extensive background
information the reader is able to assess the role and evolving functions of
these organizations in today's world. The contact details, key personnel and
activities of more than 2,000 international and regional entities have again
been thoroughly researched and updated for this 24th edition. Highlights in
this edition include: - a fully revised Who's Who section with biographical
details of the key players in the international system. - the response of the
international community to crises and conflicts throughout the world. specially-commissioned introductory essays cover topics including global
environmental governance, transboundary water management, and multilateral
governance and global action on health.
Outsourcing Security Bruce Edwin Stanley 2015-07-15 Faced with a decreasing
supply of national troops, dwindling defense budgets, and the ever-rising
demand for boots on the ground in global conflicts and humanitarian
emergencies, decision makers are left with little choice but to legalize and
legitimize the use of private military contractors (PMCs). Outsourcing Security
examines the impact that bureaucratic controls and the increasing
permissiveness of security environments have had on the U.S. military’s growing
use of PMCs during the late twentieth and early twenty-first centuries. Bruce
E. Stanley examines the relationship between the rise of the private security
industry and five potential explanatory variables tied to supply-and-demand
theory in six historical cases, including Operation Desert Storm in 1991, the
U.S. intervention in Bosnia in 1995, and Operation Iraqi Freedom in 2003.
Outsourcing Security is the only work that moves beyond a descriptive account
of the rise of PMCs to lay out a precise theory explaining the phenomenon and
providing a framework for those considering PMCs in future global interaction.
Code of Federal Regulations 2014 Special edition of the Federal Register,
containing a codification of documents of general applicability and future
effect ... with ancillaries.
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The United States Army and Navy Journal and Gazette of the Regular and
Volunteer Forces 1898
Quality Control in Preliminary Examination Morten Bergsmo 2018-09-06
Abridgment ... Containing the Annual Message of the President of the United
States to the Two Houses of Congress ... with Reports of Departments and
Selections from Accompanying Papers United States. Congress 1907
United States Army in WWII - the Pacific - Strategy and Command: the First Two
Years Professor Louis Morton 2014-08-15 With 13 tables, 16 charts, 17 maps, 8
diagrams & 92 illustrations] Strategy is a many-sided word, connoting different
things to different people. The author of any work on strategy, therefore, owes
it to his reader to define at the outset his own conception of this ambiguous
term... In the present volume, the author has viewed strategy broadly,
including within it not only the art of military command-the original meaning
of the term-but all those activities associated with the preparation for and
the conduct of war in the Pacific. Viewed thus, the arena of Pacific strategy
is the council chamber rather than the coral atoll; its weapons are not bombs
and guns but the mountains of memoranda, messages, studies, and plans that
poured forth from the deliberative bodies entrusted with the conduct of the
war; its sound is not the clash of arms but the cool voice of reason or the
heated words of debate thousands of miles from the scene of conflict...It deals
with policy and grand strategy on the highest level-war aims, the choice of
allies and theaters of operations, the distribution of forces and supplies, and
the organization created to use them. On only a slightly lower level, it deals
with more strictly military matters-with the choice of strategies, with
planning and the selection of objectives, with the timing of operations, the
movement of forces and, finally, their employment in battle. Strategy in its
larger sense is more than the handmaiden of war, it is an inherent element of
statecraft, akin to policy, and encompasses preparations for war as well as the
war itself. Thus, this volume treats the prewar period in some detail, not in
any sense as introductory to the main theme but as an integral and important
part of the story of Pacific strategy. The great lessons of war, it has been
observed, are to be found in the events preceding the outbreak of hostilities.
It is then that the great decisions are made and the nature of the war largely
determined.
American Torture from the Philippines to Iraq WILLIAM. D'AMBRUOSO 2021-12-15
What explains the United States' persistent use of torture over the past
hundred-plus years? Not only is torture incompatible with liberal values; it is
also risky and frequently ineffective as an interrogation method. In American
Torture from the Philippines to Iraq, William L. d'Ambruoso argues that the
norm against torture has two features that help explain why liberal democracies
like the United States have continued to violate it. First, the norm against
torture paradoxically contributes to the belief that torture works. In naming
certain behaviors as appropriate, norms also define what is inappropriate. Some
policymakers and soldiers believe (not always unreasonably) that in the nasty
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world of international politics, cheaters--those who are willing to break the
rules--have an advantage, especially in security matters. "Bad" becomes "good"
because it appears effective, and rule-following is perceived as naïve and
dangerous. Second, the anti-torture norm is not sufficiently specified to draw
a definitive line between norm-compliant behavior and violations. For example,
it is impossible to specify exactly how many hours must pass before forced
standing becomes torture. As a result of torture's blurry definition,
perpetrators can justify their actions by suggesting that the adversary is
guilty of worse behavior, by using euphemisms such as "enhanced interrogation,"
or by flatly denying that an act is torture. In short, lack of specificity
leads to justifications and redefinitions, which in turn enable transgressions.
Drawing on previously overlooked archival testimony from the PhilippineAmerican War (1899-1902), the Vietnam War, and the post-2001 war on terror,
d'Ambruoso shows that the rationale for using torture has remained remarkably
consistent throughout the past century.
Power Politics in Asia’s Contested Waters Enrico Fels 2016-02-19 This volume
offers a comprehensive and empirically rich analysis of regional maritime
disputes in the South China Sea (SCS). By discussing important aspects of the
rise of China’s maritime power, such as territorial disputes, altered
perceptions of geo-politics and challenges to the US-led regional order, the
authors demonstrate that a regional power shift is taking place in AsiaPacific. The volume also provides in-depth discussions of the responses to
Chinese actions by SCS claimants as well as by important non-claimant actors.
The Abe Legacy James D. J. Brown 2021 This study of Japanese prime minister Abe
Shinzôō (2012-2020) answers three questions: How could Abe Shinzôō remain in
power for nearly a decade? What was the policy mix devised to keep voters happy
yet try to promote structural reforms and growth? What is his legacy as chief
executive now that he has gone?
Pathfinder CDS Combined Defence Services Entrance Examination Arihant Experts
2021-12-15 Pathfinder CDS Entrance Examination - prescribed under UPSC
Guidelines. The Self Study Guide divides the entire syllabus in 4 Major
Sections Provides 7 Previous Years' Solved Papers for practice More than 8000
MCQs for quick revision of topics Chapterwise division of Previous Years'
Questions. Gives deep insight of the paper pattern, its types and weightage in
the exam. Union Public Service Commission UPSC has released the notification of
more than 400 seats for the Combined Defence Services Exam (I) 2022. Here comes
the updated edition of the Pathfinder series “CDS Entrance Examination”
comprehensively complete syllabus of entrance examination as prescribed by
UPSC. The book has been divided into chapters that are categorized under 4
major subjects; Mathematics, General English, General Science, General Studies
providing a complete coverage. Each chapter of every section has been well
explained with proper theories for better understanding. More than 8000 MCQs
and Previous Years’ Solved Papers are providing a deep insight for examination
patterns and types of questions asked in the exam. Chapterwise Division of
Previous Years’ Solved Papers are provided with well detailed answers to
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clarify all the doubts. This book is a must have for those who aim to score
high for the upcoming CDS Exam. TOC CDS Solved Papers [2021 – 2018],
Mathematics, General English, General Science, General Studies.
Freedom in the World 2019 Freedom House 2020-01-25 Freedom in the World, the
Freedom House flagship survey whose findings have been published annually since
1972, is the standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights
and civil liberties. The survey ratings and narrative reports on 195 countries
and fifteen territories are used by policymakers, the media, international
corporations, civic activists, and human rights defenders to monitor trends in
democracy and track improvements and setbacks in freedom worldwide. The Freedom
in the World political rights and civil liberties ratings are determined
through a multi-layered process of research and evaluation by a team of
regional analysts and eminent scholars. The analysts used a broad range of
sources of information, including foreign and domestic news reports, academic
studies, nongovernmental organizations, think tanks, individual professional
contacts, and visits to the region, in conducting their research. The
methodology of the survey is derived in large measure from the Universal
Declaration of Human Rights, and these standards are applied to all countries
and territories, irrespective of geographical location, ethnic or religious
composition, or level of economic development.
Behind The Myth Of The Jungle Superman Major C. Patrick Howard 2014-08-15 This
thesis studies the successful Japanese Centrifugal Offensive of 1941-42. The
Japanese lacked realistic strategic objectives for the offensive, and the
Imperial Japanese Army (IJA), which was trained and equipped to fight the
Soviet Army on the plains of Manchuria, had neither sufficient logistics
structure nor appropriate equipment for a dispersed jungle campaign. Despite
these severe strategic and operational failings, IJA tactical units achieved
all of their objectives within six months. This study uses government
documents, untranslated Japanese sources, and secondary works to examine the
conscription system, training methods, equipment, and tactical doctrine that
the IJA employed during the Centrifugal Offensive. The study concludes that the
IJA’s aggressive training methods produced a skilled army that easily adapted
to the unfamiliar jungle terrain of the Southwest Pacific. While the IJA’s
equipment was usually ill suited for battle against the Soviets, Japanese
emphasis on light weight unintentionally made the IJA’s standard issue items
eminently suitable for jungle operations. Likewise, the IJA’s doctrine was
ideal for a short, offensive jungle campaign. The Centrifugal Offensive
provides evidence to the modern military leader that well-trained soldiers will
adapt to unfamiliar situations without special training, and that junior
leaders can learn initiative through instruction and conditioning.
Landpower in the Long War Jason W. Warren 2019-06-14 War and landpower's role
in the twenty-first century is not just about military organizations, tactics,
operations, and technology; it is also about strategy, policy, and social and
political contexts. After fourteen years of war in the Middle East with dubious
results, a diminished national reputation, and a continuing drawdown of troops
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with perhaps a future force increase proposed by the Trump administration, the
role of landpower in US grand strategy will continue to evolve with changing
geopolitical situations. Landpower in the Long War: Projecting Force After
9/11, edited by Jason W. Warren, is the first holistic academic analysis of
American strategic landpower. Divided into thematic sections, this study
presents a comprehensive approach to a critical aspect of US foreign policy as
the threat or ability to use force underpins diplomacy. The text begins with
more traditional issues, such as strategy and civilian-military relations, and
works its way to more contemporary topics, such as how socio-cultural
considerations effect the landpower force. It also includes a synopsis of the
suppressed Iraq report from one of the now retired leaders of that effort. The
contributors—made up of an interdisciplinary team of political scientists,
historians, and military practitioners—demonstrate that the conceptualization
of landpower must move beyond the limited operational definition offered by
Army doctrine in order to encompass social changes, trauma, the rule of law,
acquisition of needed equipment, civil-military relationships, and bureaucratic
decision-making, and argue that landpower should be a useful concept for
warfighters and government agencies.
The Way of the Cross Julius Bautista 2019-09-30 Every year during Holy Week in
the Philippine province of Pampanga, hundreds of men and women undergo acts of
excruciating, self-inflicted pain in ways that evoke the Way of the Cross: the
torment and crucifixion that Christ endured in the last days of his earthly
existence. Because these Passion rituals are officially disavowed by the
Filipino Roman Catholic Church, most observers view them as irrational and
extremist mimicry of Christ’s painful ordeal. Even scholars conventionally
depict them as theatrical “spectacle” or macabre examples of Filipino “folk
religion.” But what conditions enable ritual actors to submit to such extreme
pain? What justifications do they give for going against official prohibitions?
What outcomes do they seek in channeling Christian piety in this way? This book
addresses these questions through its in-depth analyses of three interconnected
ritual acts: the pabasa, a days-long communal chanting of Christ’s Passion
story; the pagdarame, the public self-flagellation of hundreds of devotees; and
the pamamaku king krus, in which steel nails are driven through the palms and
feet of ritual practitioners as part of a street play performed in front of
tens of thousands of spectators. Author Julius Bautista suggests that such
ritual acts manifest the embodied physicality of a suffering selfhood that
facilitates the expression of heartfelt sentiments of pity, empathy, trust, and
bereavement. By emphasizing these outwardly focused human sensibilities as the
wellsprings of ritual agency, he demonstrates that Passion rituals are
reinterpretations of the very idea and experience of pain, hardship, and
suffering and premised on an appeal for a certain kind of divine intimacy. The
author draws on a decade of in-depth and often exclusive interviews with a host
of local stakeholders—including ritual practitioners, clerics, scholars, and
government officials—and his own participation in a Passion play. Ethnographic
insight is considered alongside primary and secondary archival sources,
including unpublished, locally produced oral historical accounts and a survey
of relevant media coverage. The Way of the Cross makes a welcome contribution
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to the anthropology of religion by examining the unique ontological contexts in
which ritual agents experience God’s involvement in their lives.
The Palgrave Handbook of Global Counterterrorism Policy Scott Nicholas Romaniuk
2017-07-26 The Palgrave Handbook of Global Counterterrorism Policy examines a
comprehensive range of counterterrorism policies, strategies, and practices
across dozens of states and actors around the world. It covers the topics of
terrorism and counterterrorism both thematically and by region, allowing for
discussions about the underpinning dynamics of these fields, consideration of
how terrorism and counterterrorism are evolving in the modern period, and indepth analyses of individual states and non-state actors, and their approaches
to countering terrorism and terrorist threats. It draws upon a
multidisciplinary range of established scholars and upcoming new researchers
from across multiple fields including political science and international
relations, sociology, and history, examining both theory and practice in their
respective chapters. This volume is an essential resource for scholars and
practitioners alike.
AR 600-110 04/22/2014 IDENTIFICATION, SURVEILLANCE, AND ADMINISTRATION OF
PERSONNEL INFECTED WITH HUMAN IMMUNODEFICIENCY VIRUS , Survival Ebooks Us
Department Of Defense AR 600-110 04/22/2014 IDENTIFICATION, SURVEILLANCE, AND
ADMINISTRATION OF PERSONNEL INFECTED WITH HUMAN IMMUNODEFICIENCY VIRUS ,
Survival Ebooks
Political and Military Sociology, an Annual Review Jonathan Swarts 2017-07-05
The latest volume of the Political and Military Sociology annual review
features empirical research on topics that focus on security, military
training, culture, and the challenges of bureaucracy, law, and violence in
democracies. The articles cover an impressive geographic range from Europe to
Africa and to the Middle East.Two essays address threats to democratic polities
by corrupt governmental and legal institutions and by electoral violence and
intimidation. The first argues that a culture of "dualism" in Greece helps
produce problems. The second analyzes the power of military student
fraternities in Nigeria, arguing that democracy is threatened by these
organizations.Two contributors then address the security and military
challenges in Iraq. The first argues that successful military advisors must
play dual roles as both peacekeeper-diplomats and warriors. The second poses
that Iraqi government policies privileging the Shia population have alienated
other groups?and helped support for groups such as ISIS. The final essay
analyzes the acculturation of new soldiers to Zimbabwean military life through
the training experiences of recruits.The volume also includes reviews of recent
books on military and security matters.
Angels of the Underground Theresa Kaminski 2016 Angels of the underground'
tells the story of two such members of this lesser-known resistance movementAmerican women known only as Miss U and High Pockets. Incredibly adept at
skirting occupation authorities to support the Allied effort, the very nature
of their clandestine wartime work meant that the truth behind their dangerous
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activities
Were their
Throughout
deceit and

had to be obscured as long as the Japanese occupied the Philippines.
identities revealed, they would be arrested, tortured, and executed.
the war, Miss U and High Pockets remained hidden behind a veil of
subterfuge.

General index I-Z United States 1982
Chrysanthemum Norbert Mercado 2014-08-13 Chrys, a Filipina singer in Hong Kong,
is torn between Michael, a dedicated soldier fighting against communist
insurgency, and Peter, a jet-setting Chinese businessman capable of offering
her financial security. Written by Norbert L. Mercado, Chrysanthemum is a
touching story of love and revolution in the Philippines.
The Abridgment United States. President 1907
Praetorians, Profiteers or Professionals? Michael J Montesano 2020-12-23
Praetorians, Profiteers or Professionals? contributes to the ongoing
renaissance in scholarship on Southeast Asia’s armed forces and their
political, social and economic roles. This renaissance comes in an era in which
the states of the region, and the societies and economies that they govern,
have grown complex beyond all recognition. Nevertheless, understanding those
states’ armies remains crucial. Emphasizing the ideologies and economic
activities of the militaries of two large Mainland Southeast Asian neighbours,
this volume transcends clichés about coups, coercion, caudillos and kings. Its
findings will challenge the thinking of even long-time observers of the region,
not least through its comparative perspective and the fresh understanding of
the roles and orientations of the armed forces of Myanmar and Thailand that
that perspective suggests.
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